From: Evgenia Giannopoulou EGiannopoulou@CityTech.Cuny.Edu 🏴

Subject: Re: Interdisciplinary course in Health Care Ethics

Date: April 28, 2015 at 3:33 PM
To: macdougallteaching@gmail.com

Hi Rob,

this is great and exciting as well! I'll be glad to participate for sure, thanks for considering me!

Tentative topic title could something like this: "Ethics perspectives on Personal Genomics"

Best, Jenny

Eugenia G. Giannopoulou, Ph.D.
Assistant Professor
Department of Biological Sciences
New York City College of Technology (City Tech)
City University of New York
300 Jay street, Brooklyn, NY
Office: P-313 (Pearl building)
Phone: 718-260-4971

egiannopoulou AT citytech . cuny . edu

http://websupport1.citytech.cuny.edu/Faculty/egiannopoulou/

Rob MacDougall <macdougallteaching@gmail.com> 04/28/15 1:12 PM >>> Dear Jenny,

I'm writing because I'm working with Prof. Solis to develop our HC Ethics course into an interdisciplinary course. You and I had talked earlier about doing this, and now it's happening! I was wondering if I could convince you to do a lecture for the class. If approved, we will probably be doing 1-2 sections as interdisciplinary in the Fall or Spring of 2015-2016. I'm not sure exactly what you would talk about — it would need to be something of general interest to a variety of majors, but also something that is within your area of specialization. So Prof. Solis thought you could do something on genomics; you might make it even more general and talk about health information privacy, about disclosure of incidental findings, about ethics of genomics research— whatever you think would be most interesting.

I have to apply for a program to work on it this summer by Friday— do you think you could let me know whether you are interested in this by then? If you are, please indicate a *tentative* topic that you would be interested in speaking on.

Thanks! Rob

___ ...

D. Robert MacDougall
Assistant Professor of Philosophy
New York City College of Technology, CUNY
300 Jay Street, N611
Brooklyn, NY 11201
dmacdougall@citytech.cuny.edu
(W) 718-260-5736